
 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS and THANK YOU to Volunteer Firefighters: Steve Cunningham, Chad Korb and Allan 
Smith of the Tiki Island Volunteer Fire Department (TIVFD)!  They attended the Texas A&M Engineering 
Extension Service (TEEX) 6-day Municipal Fire School at the last week of July and all 3 obtained their 
Firefighter I Certification!  This training is demanding and intense.  The people of the Village of Tiki Island 
are so grateful and proud of these three dedicated men who have volunteered their unselfish and brave 
service to our community.  Steve, Chad and Allan were accompanied by TIVFD’s Captain Chris Martinez, 
who provided moral support and made sure they had anything they needed.   

See a short video on our Facebook Page. https://fb.watch/7MQ7n5FB0r/ 

Are you interested in volunteering as a Firefighter or in other ways?   

Meetings and Training sessions are held at the Public Safety Building @ 747 Tiki Drive every Tuesday at 
5:30pm. Visit us on any Tuesday evening to meet departmental personnel and learn how you can 
become a member or otherwise help us.  In addition, the Tiki VFD Fire Board meets the 1st Tuesday of 
each month and are open to the public.   

If interested, please call: 
Fire Chief Jason Grimm: 409-256-7459 
TIVFD Fire Station 9:00 AM – 5:00 PM:  409-935-2740 
FIRE OR MEDICAL EMERGENCY: DIAL 911 
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